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New resources, new responsibilities

The 2023 Legislature tasked MPCA 

with ambitious new 

responsibilities, including 

environmental justice-focused 

rulemaking, grants to address 

climate resiliency and PFAS. 

Resilient Communities Climate grants

• Small community grant round completed

• Larger community round coming in November

Cumulative impacts rulemaking

• Kicked off with six public engagement meetings

Addressing PFAS pollution

• Rulemaking processes to ban PFAS underway

• Grant applications open for community 
drinking water grants



We want to hear from you

https://www.pca.state.mn.us/get-engaged/cumulative-impacts

https://www.pca.state.mn.us/get-engaged/pfas-ban

https://www.pca.state.mn.us/business-with-us/climate-resilient-communities



Questions?

Tom Johnson

Government Relations Director

Tom.E.Johnson@state.mn.us


